
From:
To: Innovation, Tourism Development and Environment Committee
Subject:
Date:

Great Barrier Reef draft laws 
Wednesday, 13 March 2019 8:12:39 PM

I would like to submit my support for the Queensland Government’s draft laws for curbing
 pollution from farming practices which are affecting the Great Barrier Reef.  Run-off from
 chemicals kills off the coral and harms the whole basis for life on the Reef.  The Reef is already in
 grave danger of dying – we cannot have that and I know that the people of Queensland and the
 Queensland government are determined, as evidenced by these draft laws, to prevent that
 happening.
I applaud these laws and hope that they will be passed.
Thank you.

Pamela Walker
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